
 

 

News Release 
April 17, 2020 

 

Our response to the nationwide state of emergency  
 

 Following the expansion of the state of emergency to the entire nation, Nippon Paint 

Automotive Coatings Co., Ltd. (Head Office: Hirakata City, Osaka, President: Shoichi 

Mure) will apply teleworking to not only designated areas earlier *¹ but all of our 

business sites in principle.  

  

 

1. Our response 

・ In principle, teleworking shall be conducted at all of our business sites. 

(Expanded to nationwide) 

 

・ Our production sites shall be continued to operate to produce and meet our 

customers’ demand while thoroughly implementing precautionary measures for 

coronavirus. 

 

2. Term 

・ We will continue the response above until Wednesday, May 6. However, we will 

respond flexibly in accordance with the government's policy. 

 

*1... Refer to News Release on April 9 
https://www.nipponpaint-automotive.com/wp-
content/uploads/2020/04/8106d63b50dc8f22fcd9dfc6ce289ceb-1.pdf 

 

 

 Nippon Paint Automotive Coatings Co., Ltd. will ensure the safety of our group 

employees and their families, and be committed to cope with this unprecedented 

situation.  
 

 

End 
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